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10/26/2015 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
The undersigned hereby certifies that per Section 1.2002 of CFR 47, in the case of individual 
applicant, he or she is not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to section 5301 of the 
Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 USC 862 or in the case of non-individual applicant (e.g. 
corporation, partnership or other unincorporated association), no party holding a 5% or more 
interest in the organization is subject to a denial of federal benefit pursuant to that action. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Perry Dillon 
Compliance Engineer 
Davis Instruments 
3465 Diablo Ave 
Hayward CA 94545 
PH: 510-732-9229 
FAX: 510-732-9188 
 


